Baxter, Clare

From: Trevor Birney [tbirney_
Sent: 12 October )

To: clare.baxter%
Subject: Lucy Crawfor

Clare,
Below 18 the question for the CMO as discussed.

As the Department 1s aware, we are currently working on an Insight programme
examining the death of Lucy Crawford. We intend broadcasting it within the

next few weeks.

In the meantime, you can contact me at_f Yyou have any queries,

('
rwestion for Dr. Henrietta Campbell:

L. Was the Hyponatraemia Working Group, set up in June 2001, in any way
related to the death of Lucy Crawford?

I would appreciate a reply at your earliest convenience.

Best wilishes,
Trevor.

Trevor Birney
Fditor, Current Affairs
Ulster Television

This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. If vou have received it
in error, please delete it from your system, do not use or disclose the
information in any way and notify me immediately. The contents of this

message may contain personal views, which are not the views of UTV unless
specifically stated.
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